
September 9, 2022

Good evening, BMS families,

Happy Friday! My communication this week will be short and sweet:

● Please remember our new start times for school. Students who arrive after 8:20 will be
marked as tardy. First period begins promptly at 8:25, so students must be in
homeroom by 8:20 for attendance and announcements.

● Parents should refrain from arriving at BMS for afternoon pickup until 3:00 PM.
● Information is coming home today for boys' and girls' open gym, which will start later

this month.
● 8th-grade parents, please keep your eyes peeled for information coming home

regarding high school visits. We will also have a high school fair on October 19, during
the first night of parent-teacher conferences.

Thank you, families. Have a great weekend!

Garrett Dukette
Principal, DHBMS


